
  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

  

  

 

Church Office  (610) 589-2570 For pastoral emergencies, please contact 
secretary@millcreeklutheran.com Jennifer Rosengrant, 717-228-8857 

 

Our Mission 
  

Helping God restore and renew our community, our congregation, and ourselves.  
         

Sunday, September 7, 2025 
 

You can listen to the worship service over the phone patch at 9:30 AM.  
Just dial 717-628-0125.  You will hear a message welcoming you to Millcreek.  At that point 
you are connected to our church sound system, so just stay on the line.   You may also watch 
the service later, on You Tube.  
 

Helping God Restore and Renew our Community 
 

JUKEBOX JAMBOREE: The Lebanon Singing Cedars will present "Jukebox Jamboree - A Barbershop 

Show" on Saturday, September 13 at 3:00 P.M. at the Church of the Good Shepherd, 1500 Quentin Road, 

Lebanon. The show will feature music from the 50s and 60s, with special guest Laura Lebeau and guest 

quartet, Legacy. Tickets are $15 and are available from any chorus member or by calling 717-821-5298. (see 

flyer on bulletin board) 

BLOOD DRIVE: will be Thursday, September 18, 2025. Please see the enclosed yellow & white inserts 

for information. 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD: We will be participating in Samaritan’s Purse- Operation 

Christmas Child this year by filling shoe boxes for children who would otherwise not receive any gifts at 

Christmas. There are brochures and labels in the narthex with instructions. (Please read them carefully as 

there are restrictions as to what can be included in the shoe boxes.) There are also pre-printed shoe boxes 

that can be assembled, or you can wrap a shoe box of your own, just make sure the lid can be opened. 

Finished shoe boxes should be placed on the table in the multi-purpose room. If you are including the 

shipping charges, it is $10 per box, payable to the Samaritan’s Purse (put your check in an envelope inside 

your box) or you can refer to the instructions in the brochure to donate online. The deadline for 

completing boxes is Sunday, November 9, 2025. If you have any questions, please contact Lisa Martin 

(610-589-5505) or Pat Ontkos (610-589-4350). 

Helping God Restore and Renew our Congregation 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT: Sunday, August 31, 2025: Current Offerings- $945, Plate- $140, Flowers- 
$30, Bulletins- $10, Restore & Renew- $75   Total- $1,200  Attendance- 41   

221 North Sheridan Road 
PO Box 399 

Newmanstown, PA 17073 
www.millcreeklutheran.com 
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FLOWER AND BULLETIN SIGNUP SHEETS FOR 2025 are available on the bulletin board in the 
narthex. There are several openings for September & October available.  Flowers-$30, Bulletins- $10 
 
PASTORAL EMERGENCY CONTACT:  If you have a pastoral emergency, please contact Council 
President Jen Rosengrant (717-228-8857) and she will work with the pastor on call.  
 
CHURCH BREAKFAST: The Church Breakfast will be held on Sept. 13th and on the 2nd Saturday of 
every month at Country Fare Restaurant in Myerstown at 8:00 a.m. Everyone is welcome with no 
reservations needed. Inform the hostess of the group you are looking for and she will direct you to our 
table. You can choose to come every month or only on an occasion. Either way, we'd love for you to be 
part of our group. ~Nancy Deiter 
 

SENIOR CHOIR: The first meeting of the MLC choir will be Wednesday, Sept. 17th at 630pm in the 
choir room. No contracts or gimmicks… come once or often, all are welcome!  
 

INTERIM PASTOR:  Pastor Frank Terhune will now be joining us on October 1, 2025 as our interim 

pastor.  He will serve as our emergency pastor on call beginning September 1, 2025 and will join us on 

September 14th as we Slip n Slide into our new Sunday School year.  
 

UPCOMING YOUTH EVENTS: 

▪ Sunday September 14th Slip n Slide into Sunday School!  We will have an outdoor service with 

congregation picnic to follow.  

▪ Sunday October 26th 1-3 Trunk or Treat  for community in church parking lot  

▪ Sunday November 16th 1-3 Sunday Fun Day and Service Project for community youth.  

SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHERS: We are looking for one more member of our congregation to share 

the role of Sunday School teacher for our pre-K/kindergarten class for the upcoming year. If you are 

interested, please see Nikki Johnson for details.  
 

MLC YEARBOOK PHOTOS: If you have photos from any church events and would like to submit 

them for the yearbook, please email them to Jen M. This is a standing request & photos can be submitted 

any time during the year. Including names of people, places, etc will also be helpful.  Yearbook ideas are 

always welcome!  
 

Helping God Restore and Renew Our Selves 
 

THIS WEEK WE REMEMBER THE FOLLOWING PERSON(S) WITH CARDS & PRAYERS: 
     Ann Welling, 
     Country Meadows, Rm. # 238 
     1800 Tulpehocken Rd. 
     Wyomissing, PA 19610 
 

LIFT PROGRAM: If you are 40+ and interested in an 8week fitness program, the LIFT Program will be 
held at Stone Ridge Yoga Studio Tuesdays & Thursdays from 1-2pm. This program is run by Penn State 
Extension. See flyers in the Narthex or talk to Deb T. for more information. 



THANK YOU: I would like to thank everyone for their thoughts, prayers, and cards during my recovery from right 
hip replacement surgery after my fall. God is good, and so is our church family. Thanks so much!! ~ Deb Hogeland 
 
PRAYER LIST:  If you asked for someone to be put on the prayer list, please tell the church secretary 
when our prayers have been answered so this list can be kept current. For non-member requests, please 
contact Jen M. with your requests by noon Wednesday each week. secretary@millcreeklutheran.com or 
call: 610-589-2570.  
 

MILLCREEK MEMBERS: Peg Auman, Bryan Breidigam, Debbie Hartman, Violet Hepler, Frank 
Hoffman, Abbie Keath, The Leibig Family, Barbara Potteiger, Brian Ream, Norm Sharp, Stewart Wolf, 
Aaron Yiengst, Devon Yiengst, Michael Yiengst, Jr., Greer Zellers 
 

NON-MEMBERS: Mike Nelson (friend of Kristin Bender), Gary Beatty, (friend of Debbie Hartman), 
JoAnn Deahl (Brandy Gahres’ mother), Linda McMullan (sister in law of Greta McMullan), Kathy Reigle 
(friend of Deb Buffington), Candy Hibshman (friend of Rachel Mock), Jennifer Clinton (daughter of 
Renee & Layne Strickler), Louise Hainley (cousin of Deb Tice) 
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